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Hello Future Falcon Families:

We are excited to host you and your student for our
Discovery Night 2023! Campus will be open for you
to explore the many opportunities available for your
student. We look forward to seeing you there...

Wednesday, November 29th - 6 to 8 pm

- Explore Architecture, Construction, & Robotics

- Learn about the many academic opportunities afforded
through our Fundamental Program

- Browse our in-house academies - Cosmetology,
Culinary, & Navy JROTC

- Expand your talents in Fine Arts & Performing Arts

- See the successes produced through 3DE
- And much more.......

All the best, see you soon, and GO FALCONS!

For more information, contact Asst. Principal Chris Settle

settlec@pcsbh.org or call (727) 469-4100



http://pcsb.org/



